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September17, 2010

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 Fruit Street
Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

RE: Commission Order No. 25,142 dated 9/3/2010

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed please find an original and two copies of revised tariff, Part II, Section 1, Page
1 and Part Ill, Section 11, Page 3.

In compliance with Order 25,142, these pages reflect the basic exchange rate increase
from 2 cents toá cents per month collected for TRS. The amount collected for
suspended line is increased from 1 cent to 3 cents per month.

Please stamp and return one copy in the self-addressed stamped envelope provided.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Karen M. Wante
VP Operations
Enc.
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